
From:
To: Lindsey Green
Subject: Update council hockey amalgamation
Date: February 27, 2020 8:41:17 AM

I was wondering if you could pass below on to all council members....

Dear Council

You may have heard the rumors and talks over the last few months regarding amalgamation
between Flesherton minor hockey and Dundalk minor hockey..last night both association held
there vote and both association passed.... This means moving into next season a new
association will move forward known as SouthGrey minor hockey.....

This is a fantastic opprotunity for our youth....We look forward in speaking with you all in
person shortly to go over some details and expectations....

There is one point I would like to clear the air on the new association has full intentions of 
utilizing Dundalks arena..this will be a fair and equal opportunity for both arenas 
affected....We plan on purchasing close to the same amount of ice time Dundalk Minor 
Hockey Purchased this year...
Moving ahead we look forward to a great working relationship with The Township of 
Southgate..
Please keep us involved in the near future if there is any upcomming discussion on ice rates or 
our arena facility that may directly affect minor hockey as we would like to have a 
representitive present as iI beleve our opinion and main purchaser of ice rentals is important... 
Thank you have a wonderful day...
Grayson Hannivan 
President DMHA
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